
 12/03/2021 
 

 

Beleza School Uniforms | Head Office | 72 Wedgewood Rd, Hallam VIC 3803  
Ph: (03) 9702 3218 Fax: (03) 9702 3193 | Email: beleza@beleza.com.au  

 

 

 

Dear School Community, 

 

School Holiday Closure 

We’re writing to inform you that our Beleza retail stores will be temporarily closed for part 

of the school holidays. All Beleza stores will be closing at 2pm on Thursday 1st of April.  

We’ll be closed between Friday 2nd of April to Sunday 11th of April, with stores re-opening 

for regular trading from Monday 12th of April.  

We hope you all have a great holiday and look forward to helping you prepare for Term 2 

when we return!  

 

Kind regards, 

Beleza School Uniforms 

 


